
 

Notice to Exporters of Buffalo Meat for registration with 

Vietnam Authorities for export of Meat 

 

Of late, it has been observed that the Health Certificate have been 

issued for the plants not approved for particular country for a particular 

period.  In view of this, APEDA is strengthening the meat.net system to 

ensure that the health certificate is issued only for the country which are 

approved plants for sourcing of meat. 

Vietnam which is a largest market of Indian buffalo meat has 

approved only 32 plants.  The other processing plants have not applied to 

the concerned authorities for registration and approval in Vietnam. As 

per approval of competent authority, it is mandatory to register your 

plant with Vietnam authorities by 31.12.2017. It may be noted that there 

will be no extension in any case after 31.12.2017. 

 

Submitted please. 

U K Vats 
General Manager 

8.11.2017 

 

 


